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As a concerned citizen and supporter of the Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill
2024, | urge you to consider the importance of protecting the rights of vulnerable newborn babies in
Queensland. This Bill is a crucial step towards ensuring equal right to life for all babies, prohibiting
discrimination against vulnerable newborns, supporting their right to healthcare, and upholding
their human rights. It is essential that we have clear legal and ethical obligations in place to provide
medical care for babies born alive during termination procedures. | believe that this Bill will play a
vital role in safeguarding the lives and well-being of these newborns, and | fully support its passage.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.Sincerely,Michael Pearcy





